
 

 

MaST updated General Regulations 

January 2022 

To: All Clubs, Schools and Regatta Associations. 

 

MAST has advised that the intended legislation has been gazetted on 

22 December 2021 and will come into effect in 1 January 2022. 

 

The Marine and Safety General Regulations are being amended to 

include: - 

• No life jacket to be worn (on a rowing shell) if the coach boat 
or safety boat is within 500 meters of the crew: 

• Carriage of four additional life jackets above what would 
normally be required by the occupants in the coach or safety 
boat: 

• No life jackets are required during a Rowing Tasmania 
sanctioned event provided an approved safety management 
plan has been prepared. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


